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From: N Bailey
To: Cassondra Tripard
Subject: Hellgate Village East Townhome Exemption Development
Date: Saturday, October 10, 2020 10:09:26 AM


Hi Cassie,


Thank you for giving me the opportunity to comment on the proposed Hellgate Village East
Townhome Exemption Development. 


I appreciate the comprehensive information and map package you sent to me explaining the
project and providing all of the information needed to participate and comment.


I own the house at 2914 Dublin Street (which is just one house away from the proposed
development. I have no objections to the Hellgate Village development as proposed. I would
like to see more open space within the development if that could be possible. 


Thanks again for giving me the opportunity to comment.


Best regards,


Nicholas Bailey
2914 Dublin Street
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